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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 

Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 
   This month : 

OLD TESTAMENT 

  Spent February reading about 40 

years in the Wilderness, followed by 

March and the first 300 years in the 

Promised Land and now in April will be 

reading about the next hundred years 

as they transition to “kings”.  Discover 

that David is about more than just a 

battle with Goliath and the importance 

of CONTINUING to walk with God! 

NEW TESTAMENT 

    We will be spending the month in 

Luke’s record of Jesus’ life and 

ministry.  Luke, a doctor, set out to put 

together  an “orderly account”.  He 

spoke to eyewitnesses and presents a 

chronological, biography of Jesus’ life 

and key people associated with it. 

    Our reading will focus mainly on 

Jesus’s ministry up until the final week 

before His Crucifixion.  Rediscover His 

compassion, His teachings and His 

power.  It can change the way you face 

each day! 

    REMEMBER:  Write down any 

questions you might have and  bring 

them on Sunday so you can ask them 

(at Bible School, or after worship!) 

 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 

 

   Our relationship and conversations 

with God are vital to growing in our 

relationship with Him.  Spending time 

in praise, giving thanks and sharing our 

needs and concerns will lead to the 

growth God desires.  His Spirit will help 

convey what is on our minds and help 

us to comprehend His will for us each 

day.  

   As a congregation, we are leading 

fellow believers to grow in their prayer 

life as we plan and prepare for the 

National Day of Prayer.   This will 

include not only the usual: NOON 

SERVICE at the Clio Fire Station on the 

first Thursday of May, but we will be 

adding at 7 AM gathering and 

provision of resources at our Lowell 

Mason Prayer Walk Park on that day.  

Bookmarks and other resources will be 

handed out to the congregation the 

last Sunday of April, in case you can’t 

make it on the National Day of Prayer.  

Use these not only for your own use, 

but share with others and encourage 

them to spend more time in prayer! 

“Doing More in ’24!” 

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in April    9:30 am 

    Understanding God’s Word as it 

chronicles events taking place 

thousands of years ago, on the 

opposite side of the world; and then 

seeing how it can impact our lives here 

and now--  this is what our Bible School 

lesssons seek to accomplish.  We offer 

time for those in attendance to bring 

their questions or insights and share.  

We take time to discuss, as well as 

provide a lesson based on the previous 

weeks reading! 

     Come join us and remember to 

bring your questions with you! 

 

Study Guides 

Available 
  The New Testament Study Guides are 

much easier to go through on your 

own (compared to the Old Testament 

studies).   Take time to go through 

them each week.  They will help 

reinforce what you have read.  If you 

get “stumped” or have a question, feel 

free to reach out during the week by 

phone or email.  You can also bring 

your question with you on Sunday and 

we will be glad to go through it then! 

    Share them with family and friends 

(pick up extra copies at church or take 

a picture of a study with your “smart 

phone” and send the image to others! 

    Let God work through you to help 

others get into God’s Word! 

    

   Recent events in Clio—murders,  and 

jewelry store robbery are reminders 

that we have much work to do! 

• Progress is being made on 

the Lowell Mason Prayer 

Walk Park 

• People are becoming more 

aware of our ministry 

• Uniting believers in Prayer 

as we organize “National 

Day of Prayer” Gatherings 

• Uniting Community as we 

organize “Party in the Park” 

as a part of the “Clio 

Summer Kick-Off” 

• Supporting our Missions as 

they seek God’s leading 

• Helping one another as we 

minister to our family and 

friends 

LIVE STREAMING & MORE! 
Livestreaming begins around 10:30 

AM on Sundays. On our Facebook 

page. 

Keep up via our website: 

Pinerunchurch.org 
Among the most popular pages are the 

Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Pages.   

Check them out (along with the studies 

and other resources) and share them 

with others! 
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